
Wisconsin Pottery Association – Annual 

Business Meeting Minutes 
Tuesday, 7 December 2010   The Goodman 

Community Center 

 
Attendees: 
Dorothy Russ  Michael Waidelich Terence Gilles  Barbara Reed 
Christine Boone  Jamie Boone  Barbara Huhn  Amber Stoeberl 

Heidi Hahlen  Jim Riordan  Jeff Tagliapietra  Gerry Stoeberl 
Jim Tyne  Ellen Tyne   Sue Jones Tagliapietra Ann Waidelich 
Tim Zinkgraf  David Knutzen  Ori-Anne Pagel   

Betty Knutzen  Tim Brennan  Paul Pagel 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  David reports that the current checking account balance is $8612.66.  This compares to 

$6740.06 from this date in 2009. 
 
Election of Officers: The 2010 officers were unanimously elected for a second year: Dorothy Russ, President; 

Michael Waidelich, Vice President; David Knutzen, Treasurer; and Heidi Hahlen, Secretary. 
 
WPA Bylaws:  Heidi will forward the approved bylaws to the WHS for their input.  When the revision of the WPA 

bylaws is complete, everyone will be notified and it will replace the current Bylaws on the WPA website.  
 
Speakers /Presentations:  Barb Huhn announced that the May presentation will feature Professor Paul 

Sacaridz, UW Art Department and Jennifer Lapham, owner of the newest modern art studio and gallery, the  
Midwest Clay Project.  She also announced that Joann Kirkland has been rescheduled for the April 
presentation.  

 
Newsletter:  Dorothy asked those in attendance to consider submitting an article to Ori-Anne for the next 
newsletter, due to her by January 15, 2011.  

 
 
 

Reminder:  There is not a WPA meeting in January but content for the next WPA newsletter is due to 
Ori-Ann by January 15

th
.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 
Heidi Hahlen 
WPA Secretary 

 


